
Newsletter, Friday 29th November,2024 

Courtenay National School

 Gortboy, Newcastle West, Co. Limerick, V42 X343 

Email: info@courtenayschool.ie  Tel: 069-62638 Web: courtenayschool.ie

 Principal: Laura Horgan Deputy Principal: Annette O’Donnell

We are thrilled to share some exciting news, Michael
Dooley, 5th class will be representing Limerick on the
on this year’s  Late Late Toy Show Late!

For the first time in the show's history, children from
all 32 counties in Ireland will take part in the Late
Late Toy Show. 

Be sure to tune in on December 6th, to cheer on
Michael as he proudly represents Courtenay NS and
County Limerick.

Well done, Michael—All in the Courtenay are very
proud of you! Enjoy the experience!

As they say in showbiz.... “Break a leg”, a Mhicheál!

It started on the Late Late “Toy” Show!



The weather is getting colder,
please ensure your child wears
a coat to school everyday!

December is a busy month -
Please check your Aladdin
Connect App for updates and
reminders from your child’s
class. 

School will close at 12.00pm on
Friday, December 20th for the
Christmas Holidays!

Children from 2nd -6th class attended Mass on Tuesday  and
received a blessing with the Relics of Blessed Carlo Acutis who

will be declared a Saint in April 2025.

2025 School Calendar
 

We are delighted to announce that our
2025 school calendar will be available
to buy from Monday, December 9th. 

The 2025 calendar is extra special, as it  
features photos of our wonderful boys

and girls taken in various  locations
around Newcastle West.

The calendars are priced at €10 each
and can be purchased through our

Parent Association.

 A huge thank you to the Parent
Association for organizing this

memorable keepsake, which is sure to
bring a smile to many homes in the

New Year.

Don't miss out—grab your calendar!!

Reminders

Parent Association



Tá Scoil Ó  Curnáin                        
dúnta inniu.

Tá an t- Olltoghchán ar siúl in
Éirinn. 

Beidh na daoine fásta ag vótáil
sna scoileanna.

Courtenay
Cúinne


